
Afl Max Covid Safety measures

AFL Max advises its visitors that all activities must be strictly no contact - 
i.e. no tackling, no bumping, no marking contests or highfives. 

Staff will ensure guests adhere to  the 1.5m social distancing
rules. In venue signage and strict capacity management will also
assist with all distancing requirements.  

AFL Max booking platform keeps a record of guest attendance, venue
capacity and contact details which can confidentially be shared with SA
Health Authorities, should it be requested.  

All staff members have certified COVID-19 Safe training. 
AFL Max has appointed 2 COVID Safe Officers to manage the COVID Safe Plan 

AFL Max follows the direction and advice of police and local government at all 
times and continually revises and implements updated protocols as required.  

Hand sanitizer units are available to customers throughout the
Venue. Staff will follow strict routinely cleaning and disinfecting
all areas and equipment. 

We check the temperature of all our staff before shifts commence.
Staff are also strictly required to call in sick, should they present any
symptoms  

We are pumped to have guests back in the venue! We have implemented the below 
 to ensure you have a fun and safe experience at Max!  

1.5m



AFL Max will ensure all guest participation adheres to physical distancing
requirements of 1.5m and no more than 1 participant per 4/m2.  Please also
monitor your distance and personal contact with others ensuring no high-
fives, handshakes tackling, bumping, marking contests.
  
Please use our hand sanitizers throughout your visit. When using the
bathroom, please ensure you wash your hands with soap and water for at 
least 20 seconds. Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth. 

Do not attend the Venue if you are feeling unwell or have been in
contact with people who are sick.  Contact our Bookings Team who will
be happy to re-book your session. 

We need to ensure we work as a team so we can keep you, our staff and the community
safe.  As part of the team, we ask guests to help us by following the below.  

We’re here to help, should you have any questions.  

What we need you to do

AFL Max recommends all visitors download the COVIDSafe app to help in
tracing the spread of COVID 

Parents and guardians are welcome to drop and pick up their children,
without having to enter the venue.  If parents are entering the venue, but
not participating in activities, they must head directly upstairs, where they
can observe from above.  

AFL Max is pumped to have guests back in the venue. We want you to
have a fun and safe experience.  We will do what we can to help keep the
community safe and we ask that you do too! Welcome back to Max!  
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